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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - Dec. 16 - 20, 2024

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday Green Team Meeting - Gr. 6/7 (at lunch)

Tuesday Intermediate Soccer (at lunch)

Wednesday Brrr Day (Green Team initiative - see below)
Noisy Read in the Library (8:15 - 8:40am)
Grade 6/7 Basketball (at lunch)

Thursday Brrr Day

Student Council Meeting (at lunch)

Reports Published

Friday Brrr Day and Pajama Day
Grade 6/7 Basketball (at lunch)
Last Day of the Term

Jan. 6 - First Day of Term 2 - School Back in Session Jan. 15 - Black Excellence Day

Jan. 15 - PAC Hot Lunch; PAC Meeting 6-7pm Jan. 17 - PAC Movie Night (details to come)

Jan. 20 - 24 - Bollywood Workshops Jan. 24 - Bollywood Performance (details to come)

Jan. 27 - Pro-D Day - No School Jan. 29 - Lunar New Year



18
DEC

NOISY READ 
TIME!

Come to the Maple Lane 
Library!!! 
8:15am-8:40am 
All families are welcome to the Maple Lane library on Tuesday,  
December 18th, 2024 at 8:15am-8:40am for a Noisy Read! This will 
be a great opportunity for families to come together and read!  



The Maple Lane PAC is always looking for more participants. You can find out more 
through the school website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/parents or by attending a 
future PAC meeting.


Next PAC Meeting: Thursday, January 15, 2025, 6:00 pm. This meeting will be in 
person in the library. All Maple Lane parents are members of the PAC and are welcome 
to attend meetings. We hope to see many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

PAC 
News

LFI - Late French Immersion
LFI is a District program that starts in grade 6. Please click here for 
information. There is a virtual parent session on January 13, 2025, from 
6-7pm. Grade 5 students attended an information session on December 10.

Lost and Found
We have a very full lost and found rack at our 
school entrance. Please ask your children to 
check the rack for any lost items. Please free 
to drop by and and take a look. At the end of 
next week, we will donate any unclaimed 
items.

https://sd38.bc.ca/news/2024-12-09/district-program-options-late-french-immersion
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/parents
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/
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